
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,                                                                                            8th March 2017 
 

Red Nose Day in aid of Comic Relief 2017 
 
On Friday 24th March the Prep School will be having a non-uniform day in aid of funds for 
Comic Relief.  Prep School pupils may, if they wish to come to school with their red noses or 
other red nose day related merchandise. We are asking you to make a donation of £1.00 for 
this worthwhile charity. 
 
Many thanks indeed for your kind support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Leanne Crump 
Prep School Teacher 


